
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD JULY 30, 2013 
   
 A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, July 
30, 2013, at 6:00 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support Center.  The 
purpose of the meeting was for Discussion/Action on the Approval of the June 25, 2013 
Regular Meeting Minutes and June 27, 2013 Special Meeting Minutes, Policy Rule 6432 – 
Class Size, Employment Contract for the Superintendent of Schools, and Reconsideration 
of Vote Regarding Curriculum Proposal for Mathematics in Graded 6 Through 9. 
 
 The meeting was called to order at 6:01 P.M. with the follo



 Mrs. Taube moved that in accordance with Article I – Contract Term, notice of 
refusal to extend the term of the employment contract for the Superintendent of Schools 
for the Kenosha Unified School District by a one year extension to June 30, 2016 be given 
and that this action serve as notice and is hereby given prior to the notification requirement 
of December 31, 2013.  Mr. Bryan seconded the motion. 
 
 Roll call vote:  Ayes:  Mrs. Taube, Mr. Flood, Mr. Bryan, and Ms. Stevens.  Noes:  
Mr. Nuzzo, Mrs. Snyder, and Mrs. Coleman.  Motion passed. 
 
 Ms. Stevens introduced the Reconsideration of Vote Regarding Curriculum 
Proposal for Mathematics in Grades 6 Through 9. 
 
 Mr. Bryan moved for Reconsideration of Vote Regarding Curriculum Proposal for 
Mathematics in Grades 6 Through 9.  Mrs. Taube seconded the motion.   
 

Roll call vote:  Ayes:  Mrs. Taube, Mr. Flood, Mr. Nuzzo, Mrs. Snyder, Mrs. 
Coleman, Mr. Bryan, and Ms. Stevens.  Noes:  None.  Unanimously approved. 

 
 Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis, Assistant Superintendent of Teaching and Learning, 

distributed and presented two additional option considerations pertaining to the College 




